From: Doxtator, Daisy M on behalf of HHSA, SUD MIS Support
Subject: SanWITS Notice: "Delayed Admission" program enrollment is being removed Oct 1, 2022
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Sent on Behalf of QI Management Information Systems (MIS
Dear SUD Providers (Bcc'd)

Effective October 1, 2022, the Delayed Admission program enrollment in SanWITS will be
discontinued. Any active program enrollments must be ended by September 30, 2022.

Please refer questions regarding SanWITS to SUD_MIS_Support. HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov .

Please refer questions regarding billable services to QlMatters.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov .

Thank you,
Please note current work schedule: Tuesday - Friday 7:00 AM - 5:30 PM, Monday OFF
Substance Use Disorder Support

SUD MIS Support. HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov
O: 619-584-5040

Daisy M. Doxtator, Administrative Analyst

Behavioral Health Services Quality Improvement, MIS
County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency
Phone: 619-548-9339
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For local information and daily updates on COVID-19, Coronavirus Disease 2019

please visit www.coronavirus-sd.com. To receive CQVI D-1 9

updates via text, send COSD COVID19 to 468-311.
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